
Greetings, FSCJ Family.  
 
FSCJ made history today and I wanted to thank each of you for your work in moving the 
majority of our programs to a fully online format in merely a weeks’ time. This was a 
monumental task and it could not have been done without each and every one of you.  
 
I know the days ahead will be challenging as the news that is unfolding continues to 
change by the day, or in some cases, by the hour. I know many of you are trying 
something new by working from home today, but I also know your mind and heart are in 
one hundred different places. Maybe you are thinking about how you are doing as your 
child’s new primary educator or you have loved ones who are vulnerable and in 
uncertain situations that have left you feeling helpless yourself.  
 
I want you to know…I completely understand, and I am with you. Your FSCJ family is 
with you. Please remain vigilant about your own health and of those around you.   
 
We can and will get through this together. Yes, the questions remain and even increase 
as the days go by but, from what I’ve come to learn in my time as your president, we 
have an amazing team who truly care about the success of our students and the 
wellbeing of each other. #teamFSCJ 
                                                                     
We will continue to update you as information becomes available. Please join us for 
OnPoint tomorrow at 1:30 p.m.. I look forward to answering your questions.  
  
Dr. A. 
  
  
OnPoint call information 
FSCJ COVID-19 Employee Town Hall 3-24-2020 
1:30 p.m. 
 
U.S. Call-In Numbers: 
1-415-655-0001 
1-904-900-2303 
Audio Access Code:            645 278 814 
  
If you receive a busy signal with the above numbers, please try the additional numbers 
below: 
1-617-315-0704 
1-312-535-8110 
1-469-210-7159 
1-213-306-3065 



1-646-992-2010 
1-602-666-0783 
1-206-207-1700 
1-202-860-2110 
 


